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From: david chapman —

Sent: 30 May 2018 18:42
To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: ROTHER VALLEY RAILWAY EXTENSION PLAN

To whom it may concern,

| TOTALLY OPPOSE THE DISGUSTING PLAN TO EXTEND THE ROTHER VALLEY RAILWAY TO ROBERTSBRIDGE.

have revived the Plan.

It is wrong that hard working people should not only be forced to sell their land for a private persons
B - d have this[Engine running through their field with all the pollution it entails damaging
natural habitats and nature.

THERE IS ALSO THE FACT THAT WE WILL HAVE TO PUT UP WITH ANOTHER HOLD UP ON THE A21 WHICH IS
A NIGHTMARE ALREADY AT WEEEKENDS AND HOLIDAY PERIODS.

The village of Roberts bridge will change from a little quiet backwater to an overcrowded carpark where it
will be impossible to move.

If it was a national rail link built for the future by the Government for the good of the people then maybe
compulsory would be OK.

Yours disgusted,

David Chapman
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